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January 2024 

 
Happy New Year from your MGA Committee. Our busy season has      
officially begun. Tee sheets are filling up for our Wednesday games so 
make sure you sign up early. Enjoy the friendship and camaraderie of 
the day. 
 
The Committee still has 2023-2024 MGA shirts to distribute to members 
who have NOT received their shirt. Please contact Roger Bonneau 
(rogerbonn47@gmail.com) if you have questions or have NOT picked 
up a shirt and still would like one. There are a few sizes that we had to 
reorder because some members did not include their shirt size in the 
golf genius profile. 
 
Just a reminder that the Barbara’s Friends Committee is raffling off a 
driver. Only 100, twenty dollar tickets are available. If interested, please 
contact Jim Derck at jderck@me.com.  

One additional reminder: MGA Closing Day is April 10, 2024. 

Enjoy the season, 
 
Larry Voit, President 
Roger Bonneau, Vice President & Membership 
Dale Kroft, Treasurer and Special Events 
John Waterworth, Secretary and Golf & Grounds Liaison 
John Clay, Tournament Chair  
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